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Belong, Believe, Become 
 

Newsletter 

08.12.17 
Dear Parents, 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

10.12.17 Festival of Carols 3.00pm – 4.00pm Queen Methodist Church 

Year 1 to 6 

14.12.17 Church Service  2.30pm Whole School 

15.12.17 Christmas Lunch 12.00pm Whole School 

19.12.17 Stephen Joseph Theatre – 

Christmas Panto 

9am – 12.00pm Whole School 

20.12.17 Class Parties 1.00pm – 3.30pm Whole School 

21.12.17 Christmas Performance 

Village Hall 

5.30pm Whole School 

22.12.17 Achievement Assembly 

At School 

2.00pm Whole School 

22.12.17 Christmas Jumper Day All Day Whole School 

22.12.17 School Closes 2.30pm Whole School 

09.01.18 School re-opens 8.45am Whole School 
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Stars of the week 

James won star of the 

week for his great attitude 

to work and learning.  

Well Done James! 

Charlie won star of the week 

for learning his spellings.  

Well Done Charlie! 

Annabelle won star of the 

week for recognising all her 

numbers up to 10.  Well 

Done Annabelle! 
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For those of you who are joining me at the Festival of Carols on Sunday 10th December please could 

you arrive for 2.30pm for a rehearsal before the concert starts at 3.00pm.  Please could children wear 

their school uniform and of cause festive headwear such as tinsel, antlers etc would be great. 

 

    
 

There are still a lot of slips that have not been returned to school.  Please can you return the consent 

slips for the theatre trip by Monday 11th December to ensure your child has a ticket. 

 

 
 

Please could you complete and return the parent questionnaires that were sent home last week.  Thank 

you. 

 

 
 

Please note that on Friday 15th December the children will be served a Christmas Lunch.  This consists 

of turkey, stuffing, sausage, roast potatoes, peas, carrots, sprouts and gravy.  This will be followed by a 

yummy festive dessert. 

 

Children in reception, year 1 and year 2 will be covered by the universal free school meal.  If your child 

is in year 3 to year 6 there will be a charge of £2.10.  If your child is in nursery and they would like a 

Christmas lunch there is a charge of £1.60.  Please make payment via Parentpay. 

  

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Hamper 

Festival of Carols 

Stephen Joseph Theatre Trip 

 

Parent Questionnaire 
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We will be selling raffle tickets for the Christmas Hamper at the Children’s Christmas Performance on 

Thursday 21st December.  The tickets are £1.00 each.  All the money raised will go into school funds. 

 

 
 

 

 

Letters sent home this week 

- Word of the Week Challenge 

Notices/Reminders 

- All After School Clubs have now finished for Christmas 

 

 

 

Mrs Wackett 

Headteacher 

Thank you to those of you who completed and returned the word of the 

week.  They were great.  We are looking forward to seeing what you 

create this week. 
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